Learning Microsoft Word 2007 Student Edition
Thank you totally much for downloading learning microsoft word 2007 student
edition.Maybe you have knowledge that, people have look numerous time for their
favorite books taking into account this learning microsoft word 2007 student
edition, but stop occurring in harmful downloads.
Rather than enjoying a fine book taking into account a mug of coffee in the
afternoon, otherwise they juggled following some harmful virus inside their
computer. learning microsoft word 2007 student edition is simple in our digital
library an online permission to it is set as public hence you can download it
instantly. Our digital library saves in combined countries, allowing you to get
the most less latency times to download any of our books later this one. Merely
said, the learning microsoft word 2007 student edition is universally
compatible like any devices to read.
Microsoft Office Word 2007, Illustrated Complete Jennifer Duffy 2007-07-24 Part
of the Illustrated Series, this practical, easy to navigate book provides the
essential knowledge of Microsoft Word 2007 students need to succeed in both the
classroom and beyond. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook
version.
Enjoy... Upgrading to Microsoft Word 2007 Christine Kent 2008
New Perspectives on Microsoft Office Word 2007, Comprehensive, Premium Video
Edition S. Scott Zimmerman 2010-04-01 NEW PERSPECTIVES ON MICRSOFT OFFICE WORD
2007 now comes with video! The tutorial videos focus on the most important or
difficult concepts and skills, helping students better engage in and retain
information. With the text’s critical thinking, case-based approach, students
understand why they’re learning what they’re learning, and are prepared to
easily transfer skills to new situations. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
First Look 2007 Microsoft Office System Katherine Murray 2006 Looks at the
updates, changes, and enhancements of the 2007 Microsoft Office system, with
information on Word, Excel, PowerPoint, Publisher, OneNote, Access, Outlook,
and Groove.
Microsoft Office Word 2007 Step by Step Joan Lambert 2007-01-03 Experience
learning made easy—and quickly teach yourself how to create impressive
documents with Word 2007. With Step By Step, you set the pace—building and
practicing the skills you need, just when you need them! Apply styles and
themes to your document for a polished look Add graphics and text effects—and
see a live preview Organize information with new SmartArt diagrams and charts
Insert references, footnotes, indexes, a table of contents Send documents for
review and manage revisions Turn your ideas into blogs, Web pages, and more
Your all-in-one learning experience includes: Files for building skills and
practicing the book’s lessons Fully searchable eBook Bonus quick reference to
the Ribbon, the new Microsoft Office interface Windows Vista Product Guide
eBook—plus more resources and extras on CD For customers who purchase an ebook
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version of this title, instructions for downloading the CD files can be found
in the ebook.
Word 2007 Chris Grover 2007 Updated to incorporate the latest features, tools,
and functions of the new version of the popular word processing software, a
detailed manual explains all the basics, as well as how to create sophisticated
page layouts, insert forms and tables, use graphics, and create book-length
documents with outlines and Master Documents. Original. (All Users)
Microsoft Office Word 2007 a Beginners Guide William R. Mills 2010 I started
teaching computer classes a couple of years ago. It seemed that almost all of
my students were generally saying the same thing: I bought a book on how to use
this program but I just don't understand what is in the book. I thing you have
to be a computer nerd to understand this stuff. Microsoft Office Word 2007 is a
very powerful word processor program, but it doesn't have to be complicated or
hard to use. I decided to write an easy to understand book on how to use the
Microsoft Office Word 2007. This book has easy to follow step by step
directions on how to use word 2007.
Write Your Book in Microsoft Word 2007 Dimitar Popmintchev 2018-05-28 Create,
edit, and publish your book with less efforts using Microsoft Word 2007. This
tutorial will guide you through the process of a book formatting till it is
ready for publishing. Important topics are visualized in pictures. Word 2007 is
an older version of Word, and while Microsoft is moving towards a web based
application, Word 2007 is perfectly capable of formatting a book. If you
already have Word 2007, it is all you need. In fact this book is formatted in
Microsoft Word 2007. The book does not cover topics for working and insertion
of equations, and references – this is covered in “Engineering and Scientific
Manuscripts in Microsoft Word 2007”. This edition does not cover the art of
writing or the appropriate style for presenting your creativity to a specific
audience. Length: 99 pages 30 color pictures with guide lines (Kindle edition)
Using Microsoft Office to Enhance Student Learning Allan F. Livers 2007-11-28
Provides clear directions for beginner to advanced projects by grade level in
math, science, language arts, and social studies, plus a CD-ROM with templates
and sample finished projects.
Comdex Computer Course Kit: Windows Vista With Microsoft Office 2007,
Professional Ed (With Cd) Vikas Gupta 2008-06 Comdex Professional Edition is
specially designed for software explorers who want to take next higher step
towards mastering Windows Vista and MS Office 2007. Simple language, easy to
read layout, tooltips and detailed description of minute settings set this book
at par. Not this much, the self learning tutorial (world acclaimed) test your
skills and correct whenever you made a mistake.
Microsoft Office Word 2007: Comprehensive Concepts and Techniques Gary B.
Shelly 2007-08-24 Introduce your students to the new generation of Microsoft
Office with the new generation of Shelly Cashman Series books! For the past
three decades, the Shelly Cashman Series has effectively introduced computer
skills to millions of students. With Office 2007, we're continuing our history
of innovation by enhancing our proven pedagogy to reflect the learning styles
of today's students. In Microsoft Word 2007: Comprehensive Concepts and
Techniques you'll find features that are specifically designed to engage
students, improve retention, and prepare them for future success. Our trademark
step-by-step, screen-by-screen approach now encourages students to expand their
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understanding of the Word 2007 software through experimentation, exploration,
and planning ahead. Brand new end of chapter exercises prepare students to
become more capable software users by requiring them to use critical thinking
and problem-solving skills to create real-life documents. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
Special Edition Using Microsoft Office Word 2007 Faithe Wempen 2002-12-26 THE
ONLY WORD 2007 BOOK YOU NEED This book will help you build solid skills to
create the documents you need right now, and expert-level guidance for
leveraging Word’s most advanced features whenever you need them. If you buy
only one book on Word 2007, Special Edition Using Microsoft Office Word 2007 is
the book you need. • Come up to speed quickly with the new Word 2007 Ribbon
interface • Streamline document formatting with styles, templates, and themes •
Collaborate with others using comments and tracked changes • Master mail
merges, master documents, and other advanced features • Manage large documents
with indexes, TOCs, and automatically numbered references • Use fields and
forms to collect and manage information • Illustrate key concepts with SmartArt
diagrams • Create and apply custom themes that control fonts, color schemes,
and effects • Manage academic research citations and generate bibliographies in
any popular documentation format On the Web Includes complete instructions and
a command reference you can use to customize the Ribbon with RibbonX, even if
you have little or no previous XML experience. You can also download additional
RibbonX examples and an easy-to-use RibbonCustomizer utility from this book’s
companion web site, www.quepublishing.com/usingword2007.
Microsoft Word 2013 Joan Lambert 2013 Teaches how to use the newest incarnation
of the word processing program, including creating documents, managing page
layout, organizing tables, adding pictures, and styling templates.
Microsoft Word 2007 and 2010 for Law Professionals Training & Development Kas
Training & Development 2009-12-23 The comprehensive guide to understanding the
science of document production for the international law office.
Special Edition Using Microsoft Office Home and Student 2007 Ed Bott 2007-09-27
Special Edition Using Microsoft Office Home and Student 2007 THE ONLY OFFICE
BOOK YOU NEED We crafted this book to grow with you, providing the reference
material you need as you move toward Office 2007 proficiency and use of more
advanced features. If you buy only one book on Office Home and Student 2007,
Special Edition Using Microsoft Office Home and Student 2007 is the book you
need. Office Home and Student 2007 is available to ANYONE, regardless of
whether you are a student, a teacher, or neither. The only condition Microsoft
attaches is the requirement that the software not be used for commercial
purposes. For use in the home or classroom, Office Home and Student 2007 is an
exceptional deal at a fraction of the cost of the business versions! • No other
authoring team in the business is as well recognized and respected as the
Office Dream Team; when they speak, even the Office development team at
Microsoft listens! • This book is a category killer–one that sets the pace for
others to follow! • Tired of Office books that read as though Microsoft
employees wrote them? Tired of learning the Microsoft way? Tired of books
containing little more than you can pull from the Help system? If you answered
yes to any of these questions, then you owe it to yourself to get a copy of
this book! • If you own a copy of Office Home and Student 2007, you deserve a
copy of this book! Here, you’ll find a bevy of previously undocumented tips and
tricks that will show you how to harness the power of Office 2007! • Written in
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clear, plain English, readers will feel as though they are learning from real
humans and not Microsoft clones. Sprinkled with a wry sense of humor and an
amazing depth of field, this book most certainly isn’t your run-of-the-mill
computer book “Another Special Edition Winner! Clear, concise and right ontarget. Everything a student or a home user will need to know in order to
master Office 2007.” –Alan & Sandra Ashendorf, Hosts of Let’s Talk Computers
Radio Talk Show Ed Bott is a best-selling author of more than 25 computer books
and an award-winning computer journalist with two decades of experience in the
personal computer industry. He is a three-time winner of the Computer Press
Award, and he and Woody Leonhard won the prestigious Jesse H. Neal Award,
sometimes referred to as “the Pulitzer Prize of the business press,” in backto-back years for their work on PC Computing’s “Windows SuperGuide.” You can
read more of Ed’s writing at http://www.edbott.com/weblog. Curmudgeon, critic,
and perennial “Office Victim,” Woody Leonhard runs a fiercely independent
website with up-to-the-nanosecond news, observations, tips, and help for both
Office and Windows. AskWoody.com has become the premier source of unbiased
information for people who need to really use Windows and Office, and for
people concerned about juggling the neverending stream of Microsoft patches. In
the past 15 years, Woody has written more than three dozen books, drawing an
unprecedented six Computer Press Association awards and two American Business
Press awards. Woody was one of the first Microsoft Consulting Partners and is a
charter member of the Microsoft Solutions Provider organization. Category:
Integrated Suites Covers: Microsoft Office Home and Student 2007 User Level:
Beginner–Intermediate
Using Computers in the Law Office Matthew S. Cornick 2014-07-03 Focusing on how
computers can make paralegals and legal professionals more productive on the
job, this updated Seventh Edition of the #1 book on the market offers
comprehensive treatment of computer concepts, including coverage of both basic
software programs like Word, Excel, and PowerPoint, to more advanced
applications using AbacusLaw, CaseMap, Clio, DiscoverFY, HotDocs, Tabs3,
TimeMap, and TrialDirector. Real-life examples, pertinent tutorials, ethical
considerations, and up-to-date coverage of the most popular software used in
all types of legal organizations help students develop key knowledge and
skills. Each topic is presented in a clear and organized manner and includes
examples of how the software is actually used on the job. The detailed Hands-on
Exercises include Basic, Intermediate, and Advaned assignments to allow for a
variety of skill levels. These extensive exercises allow students to apply
their knowledge and practice using computers to complete realistic legal
work.This edition reflects the ever-changing rules and decisions affecting the
legal process (gathering evidence, managing files, filing with courts, working
on electronic copyright issues, presenting exhibits, billing, etc.) and covers
the most up-to-date technology available to help paralegals comply to new rules
and better handle complex records and files. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
Learning Microsoft Word 2003 Gregory Lawrence Bowden 2006-05
Learning Microsoft Office PowerPoint 2007 Catherine Skintik 2007-12-11
E-Learning Companion: Student's Guide to Online Success Ryan Watkins 2013-01-01
E-LEARNING COMPANION serves as a resource and quick-reference guide for any
course that demands technology skills. In addition to helping students adapt
previously mastered skills--such as time management, note-taking, and critical
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thinking--to the online environment, this text shows students how social
networking, cloud file storage, wikis, and blogs can be utilized appropriately
and effectively in a college course. Technical terminology and how-to tutorials
help students become more capable and flexible online learners, and build
skills that will support them throughout college and their future careers. The
Fourth Edition is fully updated to be current and relevant for today's online
learning environments, and also includes new Workplace Applications, and
coverage of professional behavior and professional emails. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
Microsoft Office Word 2007 Essential Reference for Power Users Matthew
Strawbridge 2007-06 This extensive reference manual covers the whole of
Microsoft Office Word 2007 in exquisite detail: every dialog box is illustrated
and every command (whether or not it it available through the Ribbon) is
described and fully cross-referenced. This is not a "how to" guide, but a
serious reference for power users for whom the online help is not detailed
enough. Buy this book if you need quick answers to tricky questions about Word
2007.
MS-OFFICE 2007 Training Guide S. Jain 2010-11-01 Complete guide for Step-byStep Learning Quick and Easy Reference for learning MS Office 2007 Step-by-Step
description of various commands Comprehensively covers all important features
of MS Office 2007 in easy to understand manner Visual Approach to Learning MS
Office 2007 Package ... Word 2007 Excel 2007 Access 2007 PowerPoint 2007
Outlook 2007 Index
Microsoft Word 2010 Plain & Simple Katherine Murray 2010-08-15 Get the guide
that makes learning Microsoft Word 2010 plain and simple! This full color, nononsense book shows you the quickest ways to solve a problem or learn new
skills, using easy-to-follow steps and concise, straightforward language.
You'll create professional-quality documents in no time. Here’s WHAT you'll
learn: Create professional-looking documents with ease Organize, edit, and
format text Apply themes, styles, and other design elements Work with graphics,
tables, and charts Take advantage of pre-built templates, or make your own Edit
a document with others simultaneously -- online Here's HOW you’ll learn it:
Jump in whenever you need answers Easy-to-follow STEPS and SCREENSHOTS show
exactly what to do Handy TIPS teach new techniques and shortcuts Quick TRY
THIS! exercises help apply what you learn right away
How to Do Everything with Microsoft Office Word 2007 Guy Hart-Davis 2007-06-05
We're getting the word out on how to get the most out of Word 2007 This up-todate guide makes it easy for both beginners and experienced users to master the
powerful features and new interface of Word 2007. You will learn to create
professional-looking documents effortlessly. Practical examples and step-bystep instructions make even the most complex features simple to grasp, while
workarounds show you how to circumvent common problems.
Discover Microsoft Word 2007
Microsoft Office 2007-Illustrated Second Course David W. Beskeen 2007-06-19
Part of the Illustrated Series, this practical, easy to navigate book provides
the essential knowledge of Microsoft Office 2007 students need to succeed in
both the classroom and beyond. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may not be available in the
learning-microsoft-word-2007-student-edition
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ebook version.
Brilliant Microsoft Word 2007 Steve Johnson 2007 Brilliant guides allow you to
find the info you need easily and without fuss and guide you through the task
using a highly visual, step-by-step approach - providing exactly what you need
to know, when you need it !! Brilliant Word 2007 will show you how to .... ·
Create documents more efficiently using the new results-oriented interface ·
Use formatting, editing, reviewing and publishing tools to create documents in
print and online · Create great-looking documents faster using themes, styles
and templates · Organize information and add impact with clip art, SmartArt
diagrams, tables and charts · Create customized letters, labels and envelopes ·
Use the Full Reading view to comfortably read documents on screen · Use Outline
and Draft views to develop your documents · Use Groove and SharePoint Team
Services to collaborate and share documents and information
Engineering and Scientific Manuscripts with Microsoft Word 2007 Dimitar
Popmintchev 2018-05-28 Create, edit, and publish scientific manuscripts with
less efforts using Word 2007. This tutorial will guide you through the process
of a book formatting till it is ready for publishing. Important topics are
visualized in pictures. The book is compiled as a practical guide for fast
creation and formatting of manuscripts that are heavy on math, numbered
equations, figures, tables of contents, indices, containing self-referenced
links, etc. These aspects are usually encountered writing books, scientific
books, dissertations, papers, proposals, papers for a class, etc. Word 2007 is
an older version of Word, and while Microsoft is moving towards a web based
application, Word 2007 is perfectly capable of formatting a book. If you
already have Word 2007, it is all you need. In fact this book is formatted in
Microsoft Word 2007. Such formatting style likewise, can be followed for selfpublishing of scientific or fiction, electronic or print books. The tutorial is
also available for the current version of Word 2019 and previous versions of
Word: Word 2016, Word 2013, Word 2010. Length: 132 pages 40 color pictures with
guide lines (Kindle edition)
Teach Yourself VISUALLY Microsoft Office 2007 Sherry Willard Kinkoph 2008-03-11
Are you a visual learner? Do you prefer instructions that show youhow to do
something - and skip the long-winded explanations? If so,then this book is for
you. Open it up and you'll find clear,step-by-step screen shots that show you
how to tackle more than 220Office 2007 tasks. Each task-based spread includes
easy, visualdirections for performing necessary operations, including: * Using
Galleries and Live Preview * Finding hidden files * Creating a blog post *
Assembling and presenting slideshows * Developing a publication * Building a
spreadsheet * Helpful sidebars offer practical tips and tricks * Full-color
screen shots demonstrate each task * Succinct explanations walk you through
step by step * Two-page lessons break big topics into bite-sized modules
Microsoft Office Word 2017
Microsoft Word 2007 Bible Herb Tyson 2007-05-23 Microsoft’s Word 2007 rewrites
the book on word processing and this book helps you soar over the hurdles and
quickly brings you up to speed. No matter what level user you are, Microsoft
Word MVP Herb Tyson’s expert guidance puts you in charge, helping you choose
the best way to get your work done, and to get the most out of Word 2007.
You’ll discover new ways to command legacy features, completely new features to
accomplish old tasks, and brand new native capabilities.
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Word 2007 Basics Ludwig Keck 2008-08 Word 2007 Basics is for the beginning user
with little technical background. This book is prepared for seniors. It is easy
to understand and follow, and is written with the interests and learning styles
of older adults in mind. Featuring large print and easy layout, the book is
organized in eight lessons for effective self-study or as a textbook for an
instructor-led training course. Written in easy steps, with detailed exercises
and plenty of illustrations, this manual will help you gain the skills and
become comfortable using Word to prepare letters, notes, shopping lists and
other simple documents. Use the many features to give spark and dazzle to fancy
fliers, invitations, and other documents. This book leads from the basics of
starting the program to the powerful tools offered along the "Ribbon."
Microsoft Office Word 2007: Introductory Pasewark/Pasewark 2007-08-31 Microsoft
Word 2007 Introductory is designed for beginning users of Microsoft Office
2007. This self-paces, step-by-step book with corresponding screenshots makes
learning easy and enjoyable. Students will learn the new features of the
software through a variety of activities, simulations, and case studies. Endof-lesson exercises reinforce the skills covered in each lesson. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the product
text may not be available in the ebook version.
Microsoft Word 2007 John Monyjok Maluth 2016-12-28 WHAT IS WORD 2007?Whether
you're a student, a teacher, a writer, a pastor or you just want to boost your
typing skills, you need a word processor like Microsoft Word or OpenOffice.
This book, Microsoft Word 2007 is here to assist you with typing. The book
explores all the features of Office Word 2007 and helps you learn by doing. In
Microsoft Word 2007 you will: Define what Microsoft Office Word is and learn
what it's used for. Explore all the taps and their tabs groups and learn their
importance: how to use them. Learn those common shortcut keyboard combinations
to help you work faster. Explore basic important academic writing tips for
academic papers. Learn tips and tricks on how to upgrade your knowledge to the
latest Word versions. Written by a layman in computers, this book promises to
be simple, yet professional in the way. It is great for those who are using the
Microsoft Office Suits, such as Office 2007, 2013 and/ or the latest editions.
It's very helpful to those using Google Docs as well, because the same features
found in both tools are discussed in this book, step-by-step.
Microsoft Office Word 2007 Jennifer Duffy 2008-10-01 Now available in Spanish!
Part of the Illustrated Series, this practical, easy to navigate book provides
the essential knowledge of Microsoft Word 2007 students need to succeed in both
the classroom and beyond.
Teaching and Learning with Microsoft Office 2007 and Expression Web Timothy J.
Newby 2009 “Yes I can use this!” Written for undergraduate and graduate
students, the goal of this book is for the reader to be able to say this as
they grasp the basics of key software applications. Completely revised for the
upgrade to the new Microsoft Office 2007, this book retains its three level
approach to learning. Level 1: Designed for the true beginner or novice this
level gives step by step instructions as well as a good review of key concepts
for a more experienced user. Level 2: Guides the reader through more advanced
features of the software and gives instructions on how to find help if it is
needed. Level 3: Moves the student on to address integration of the software.
Gives examples and the students practice designing and developing technology
integrated learning experiences. Teachers have more demands on them now than
before and the available software has more to offer them than ever before. The
learning-microsoft-word-2007-student-edition
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authors wrote this book to quickly get students up and running with the basic
Office software suite of programs, to provide examples relevant to teachers,
and to help them develop the skills to integrate these tools into their own
classrooms in a way that would enhance the learning experiences of their
students. The text focuses on Microsoft Windows Vista, Office 2007, and
Expression Web, but MS Office for Mac users will also be highlighted
throughout.
Gregg College Keyboarding & Document Processing (GDP); Microsoft Word 2007
Update, Lessons 1-60 text Scot Ober 2007-07-09 Gregg College Keyboarding and
Document Processing (GDP), Word 2007 Update, 10e by Ober, Johnson, and Zimmerly
provides a highly flexible, complete learning system. Building from a strong
foundation, this version of GDP focuses on adding flexibility for the
instructor, along with updating the program to be compatible with the new
Microsoft Word 2007 software. Multiple software enhancements and flexible
Instructor Management, both LAN and Web-based, support the program's strong
content. Instructors will appreciate the flexibility of Instructor Management
that can be successfully implemented in a variety of classroom environments and
that can be accessed from any Internet-connected computer—regardless of where
the program was installed.
Microsoft Word 2007 2010 2013 2016 Tips Tricks and Shortcuts (Color Version)
Amelia Griggs 2017-12-08 (FULL COLOR PAPERBACK VERSION)35 Mini-Lessons to Work
Smarter, Save Time and Increase ProductivityPlus Links to 35 Training Videos
Things You Never Knew You Could Do in Microsoft Office!Tips, Tricks and
Shortcuts You Can Start Using Right Away!Get Your Job Done Better, Faster and
Easier!Format Faster, Save Time and Be More Productive!TOPICS INCLUDE:* Section
I: Microsoft Word For Beginners Only* Section II (Beginner to Intermediate):
Typing and Formatting, Line Spacing, Text Selection Tricks, Format Painter,
Headers and Footers* Section III: Working with Tables, Rows and Columns
(Beginner to Intermediate)* Section IV: The Document Screen, Ruler, Tabs, and
Split Screen (Intermediate)* Section V: Saving a Document as a Template,
Password Protecting a Document, and Customizing your Save Location (Beginner to
Intermediate)* Section VI: Getting Creative by Adding a Page Border, Drawing
Lines, Adding Pictures, and Inserting Symbols (Intermediate)* Extras: Keyboard
and Mouse Shortcuts, Inserting the Date and Time, Customizing Your Initials for
Comments, Adding Page Numbers and Using Show/Hide (Beginner to Intermediate)
Know the Basics of Using Microsoft Word 2007 Andrea Jones 2007
Microsoft Office 2019 Step by Step Joan Lambert 2018-11-30 This is learning
made easy. Get more done quickly with Office 2019. Jump in wherever you need
answers - brisk lessons and colorful screenshots show you exactly what to do,
step by step. Covers Word, Excel, PowerPoint and Outlook Format Word documents
for maximum visual impact Build powerful, reliable Excel workbooks for analysis
and reporting Prepare highly effective PowerPoint presentations Use Outlook to
organize your email, calendar, and contacts Includes downloadable practice
files
Special Edition Using Microsoft Office 2007 Ed Bott 2006-12-22 Special Edition
Using Microsoft® Office 2007 THE ONLY OFFICE BOOK YOU NEED We crafted this book
to grow with you, providing the reference material you need as you move toward
Office proficiency and use of more advanced features. If you buy only one book
on Office 2007, Special Edition Using Microsoft® Office 2007 is the only book
you need. If you own a copy of Office 2007, you deserve a copy of this book!
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Although this book is aimed at the Office veteran, Ed and Woody’s engaging
style will appeal to beginners, too. Written in clear, plain English, readers
will feel as though they are learning from real humans and not Microsoft
clones. Sprinkled with a wry sense of humor and an amazing depth of field, this
book most certainly isn’t your run-of-the-mill computer book. You should expect
plenty of hands-on guidance and deep but accessible reference material. This
isn’t your Dad’s Office! For the first time in a decade, Microsoft has rolled
out an all-new user interface. Menus? Gone. Toolbars? Gone. For the core
programs in the Office family, you now interact with the program using the
Ribbon—an oversize strip of icons and commands, organized into multiple tabs,
that takes over the top of each program’s interface. If your muscles have
memorized Office menus, you’ll have to unlearn a lot of old habits for this
version.
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